
Rockley Family Scholarship 

October 4, 2016 

Dear Rockley Family Scholarship Donors, 

I am very honored to be a recipient of the Rockley Family Scholarship. I am going into the last stretch of my 2 
year degree at Arapahoe Community College and I am thrilled to say that I am doing what I love in the Audio 
Technology field . 

I went to Nashville this summer to intern at a studio and was able to put a lot of pieces together through a 
professional, sustaining studio. After I graduate I plan on starting a studio in Denver specializing in Alternative 
music and hope to carry it on from there. 

Again,J arn so thankfuLto r~eiv~this Scholarship and thgn lt_you for yo_u_r donati on to the program.J hope to 
meet you in the near future. 

Sincerely, 

Christopher Ryan Hollis 


